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THE City OF NEw YORK 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

New YoRK,N.Y. 10007 

December 3, 1969 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 
131 West 86 Street 
New York, New York 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

As we head into the 1970's, the problems that the city and 
country have are great ones, and solutions must be sought. Ac- 
cordingly, I would appreciate your attending a meeting at Gracie 
Mansion on Wednesday evening, December 17th, at 7:00 p.m., to 
discuss some of the problems we must face in this new administra- 
tion. 

Would you be kind enough to let my office know if you will 
be able to attend by calling 566-3004. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to wish you a 
Happy Chanukah, 

Sincerely 

Y. 

John V. Lindsay 

\ ) S Mayor 
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